
                                                       
 

PreCanSkate & CanSkate News 
 

We hope everyone has enjoyed skating with us for the 2022-2023 winter season.  As our winter sessions come to 
a close, listed below are a few reminders: 
  
LOTTERY  TICKETS   
Lottery tickets are now due.  Please return your ticket stubs to the CanSkate table or to one of our coaches. 
If you haven’t sold your tickets as of yet, you paid for them in your membership fees so just write your name 
and info on each stub and return them. 
 
LAST DAY OF SKATING – Friday March 3rd  for all Friday skaters 
        Monday March 6th for all Monday skaters 
        Wednesday March 8th for all Wednesday skaters 
 
 ALL skaters will be receiving a report card on the last day of skating.  If you are unable to attend please  
             Let us know so we can make sure your child receives their report card. 
 

SPRING SKATING 
Please see attached the spring info package.  Both PreCan and CanSkate sessions will begin the week of  
April 3rd and run until May 17th.  ALL sessions will be at Rotary arena. 
 
Registration will open soon.  Please watch for a club email outlining when registration will open. 
SPACE is limited, and most programs fill up quickly.  To ensure you don’t miss out, make sure that you 
subscribe to Orillia FSC news and updates in your uplifter account.  
 
Thanks for supporting the Orillia FSC this winter and we hope to see you at our spring session. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns, 

Tracey Zwiers 
CanSkate Coordinator 
teamtracey@orilliapronet.com


